
Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home 

     
 

 

 
Wirral Hospitals’ School  

“Working together to make everything better” 
An Ofsted “Outstanding” School  

 
Headteacher:  Mr P Arrowsmith 

 
Joseph Paxton Campus, 157 Park Road North, Claughton, Wirral. CH41 0DD 

Tel: 0151-488-7680    
  e-mail:  schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk  Website www.wirralhs.co.uk 

 
 

Our ref: PA/JM/23 
 
23 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Re: School Spider Online Payment System 
 
We are pleased to announce that from Monday 5th June 2023, you will be able to use the School 
Spider Payment System to pay for trips, lunches etc. 
 
This payment service is provided by School Spider. We currently use School Spider to send you all 
correspondence from school.  You should have the app downloaded already, but if not, please ask 
at the office and we will give you the information needed to download it.  We highly recommend you 
download the app as it makes it easier for you to receive up-to-date communications from school 
and makes paying quick, easy and secure.  If you already have the app, the payments option will be 
available to you automatically. 
 
This new payment system will benefit both us as a school and you as a parent.  Not only will you be 
able to pay for items from the comfort of your own home but you will also be able to access your 
account at any time to see if there is anything you need to pay for.  It will also help us as we move to 
becoming a cashless school and will allow us to keep track of payments more easily. 
 
Using the online payments system ensures that all financial transactions are safe and secure.  
School Spider does not hold any card details inserted by parents during the checkout and payment 
process.  All payments are processed by First Data Ltd who are fully regulated.  All of their terms 
and conditions can be found here: https://www.firstdata.com. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr P Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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